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While it was not been possible to have our full calendar of regular festive events, we continued to 

mark the season in a range of ways. A Christmas Jumper Day was held in December to raise money 

for a number of charitable causes. The whole of Year 7 learnt Christmas carols in French and Spanish 

in their lessons to perform an inter-class singing competition.  

Coming together as a community to enjoy live music is a highlight of the school calendar. It is a 

shame that it was not safe to do so en masse, huddled together in Balsham Church. I am grateful to 

colleagues for finding ingenious ways to celebrate and share the musical talents of LVC students. 

Our team of peripatetic music teachers compiled a virtual Christmas Carol Concert. A recording of 

readings and performances from a variety of ensembles were streamed on the school’s website. The 

variety of talent was a joy to listen to.  
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